
 
 

I recently attended a CT scan at Stockport hospital and was given a diagnosis by the specialist. 
When asking my GP on possible medication he stated that letters had not been sent. On 
checking the marvelous EMIS system, I could see that indeed the letters had not been sent. I 
could then contact Stockport hospital to request new letters to be sent and informed the hospital 
that I could check whether they had been sent. This enabled myself to improve on 
correspondence between the hospital and the GPs without burdening the GP practice for help. 
May I also say how easy it is to use and book repeat scripts and to make appointments. It 
simplifies things when there could be problems. 
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